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Dear Clerk, 
 
This year’s Mayor, Councillor Liz Aldworth, has chosen to support #TurnABUHBPink 
during her year in office, which raises money to support the Aneurin Bevan University 
Health Board NHS Breast Unit at Ysbyty Ystrad Fawr in Ystrad Mynach.  
 
The Mayor’s year of office ends on 11th May, and Councillor Aldworth would be very 
grateful if your Town/Community Council would consider supporting her charity 
appeal.   
 
Cheques should be made payable to ‘Mayor’s Charity Appeal’ and sent to: 
 
Civic Office 
Penallta House 
Tredomen Park 
Hengoed 
CF82 7PG 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Miss Zoe Turk 
Mayor’s Assistant 
 


